
 

 

 

Parent Protocol Extra-Curricular PE Fixtures 

After a wonderful start to the school year for extra-curricular sports clubs and fixtures, I wanted to take this 

opportunity to remind parents/carers about after-school fixtures and expectations. 

Parents are more than welcome to come and watch after school fixtures; in fact, we actively encourage it. If you 

want to watch your child in action, it is important that your behaviour and language demonstrate positive role 

modelling for both the opposition’s students and ours. Please try to refrain from “coaching” the students, as the 

teacher in charge will have worked with the students throughout the course of the year and may be deploying 

alternative tactics. Positive support is actively encouraged at all times. 

Please also respect the officials in charge of the games. Most of the time these will be members of staff, who will 

always endeavour to do their best by the students competing. Please remember that without them, there would be 

no game. 

How do I access the school fields, MUGA or All-Weather Pitch? 

When arriving at the end of the school day, please feel free to park in the school car park or overflow car park and 

follow the path and signs to the All Weather pitch. This will take you to your entrance through the large green 

gates at the side of the school car park. From here, follow the orange arrows that will take you along footpaths 

until you reach the MUGA/All Weather/Fields. Please do not enter through the front of school or through the PE 

block as there may be other students participating in extra-curricular clubs in this area.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I look forward to seeing you and thank you for your continuing support of extra-curricular sport at NLS. 

Mr Burt 
Head of PE 
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